From the Desk of Jane García

.

December 8, 2021

Dear friend,

I hope that you and your loved ones have remained healthy and safe in the face of all the challenges of the past several months. Thanks to you, more than 91,000 patients across the Bay Area continue to have access to the high-quality health care they deserve, regardless of their race or income. We hope you take pride in our partnership to help some of the most vulnerable communities stay healthy and thrive.

Early into the pandemic, La Clínica quickly pivoted to safely meet the needs of our patients with services offered through telehealth appointments, and provided free COVID-19 testing in our community for all. **Today, we're proud to share that we've provided more than 73,000 COVID vaccines.** As the pandemic continues to evolve, we're continually working to update our response to better address current needs such as offering booster shots and answering questions regarding vaccines for young children.

In spite of all our joint accomplishments, there is much work left to be done. **We ask** for your continued support as we continue to battle COVID-19 and serve the needs of those most affected. I would like to share a letter from Consuelo who received her COVID-19 vaccine through La Clínica after speaking with a staff at one of our community sites.

As 2021 comes to an end, I invite you to give a gift that makes a great difference for patients like Consuelo: the gift of peace of mind and a chance at a healthy life.

- Morvie

Sincerely,

Jane García

Chief Executive Officer

P.S. You are an important part in helping us create healthier communities. Please make your year-end tax-deductible gift today!

